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The Value Of Selling Claims In Bankruptcy

Deb Thorne of the Chicago office will present at the National Associations of
Credit Management's (NACM) Audio Teleconference on Feb. 6 discussing the
value of selling claims in bankruptcy. Her presentation will also touch on
methods to evaluate the offers to purchase a company's claim, as well as the
mechanics of selling a claim and evaluating the sales documents that
frequently contain pitfalls for credit departments.

More information on this teleconference can be viewed by clicking here.

http://www.nacm.org/teleconferences/details/504-teleconference-value-of-selling-claims-in-bankruptcy.html

